
TEXAS PARKS AND WILDLIFE DEPARTMENT 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR ORDER NO. 014-001 

 
 
 

The Executive Director of the Texas Parks and Wildlife Department ORDERS the following 
modification to the department publications entitled “2013-2014 Applications for Drawings on 
Public Hunting Lands”: 
 
Due to the recent flooding on the Nails Creek Unit of Lake Somerville State Park, The following 
public hunting activities are cancelled until further notice: 
 

•   The drawn feral hog hunt (GFH) by Special Permit scheduled for January 14-16, 2014; 
 
This order is issued pursuant to §81.402 of the Texas Parks and Wildlife code and is effective 
immediately 
 
 
  Signed this _13th_ day of _January_, 2014. 
 
 

 
       ______________________________  
       Carter Smith 
       Executive Director 
       Texas Parks and Wildlife Department 

 


